
Federation Notices
 Reminders

 Reminders

Date: Friday 20th December
2024

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Thursday and homework will be due in on a
Tuesday.
P.E days are a Wednesday and a Friday 
Please ensure that all home reading is
recorded in the children’s reading records.

Spelling update
Thank you to those children have been engaging
in spelling frame at home. We have noticed a real
difference in the progress made. If your child isn’t
using this at home, we would really encourage
you to support them in doing so as this enables
them to practise the new spellings learnt in
school!

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Thursday and homework will be due in on a
Tuesday.
Class 1 P.E days are Tuesday and Friday.
Class 2 P.E days are Monday and Friday.
Please ensure that all home reading is
recorded in the children’s reading records.

Spelling update
Thank you to those children have been engaging
in spelling frame at home. We have noticed a real
difference in the progress made. If your child isn’t
using this at home, we would really encourage you
to support them in doing so as this enables them
to practise the new spellings learnt in school!

Dear all,

Since the children returned in September, it
has been an action packed Autumn term with
so many wonderful experiences and
achievements. 

We started the term by welcoming our new
Reception children across the Federation, who
have settled into school life so well - we are so
proud of them! 

October brought us a visit from Ofsted and the
report which we were delighted to share with
you all. 

We had a busy November, marking
Remembrance and the start of the Christmas
singing practises!

Finally, December brought us our very first
Federation Nativity, during which the children
blew our socks off! 

We would just like to take this opportunity to
thank all the children, staff and parents for all
of their hard work and support this term. We
hope that everyone enjoys a lovely Christmas
and manages to squeeze in some rest too!

We look forward to seeing you all in the New
Year!

Merry Christmas!
 



Monday 6th
January

All
Staff Training Day

School closed to pupils

Tuesday 7th
January

All School re-opens to pupils

Monday 20th
January 

All
Sports Enrichment at

Melsonby School

Monday 6th
January 2025

All
Staff Training Day

School closed to pupils

Tuesday 7th
January

All
School re-opens to

pupils

Dates for diary Dates for diary

North and South Cowton 
Community Primary School

 Melsonby Methodist 
Primary School


